
Kimball-Banner Counties
2024 Impact At-A-Glance

The Technology on the 

Ranch Roundtable 

provided 25 area 

agricultural producers 

with peer perspectives and 

research on innovations 

they can implement in 

their own operations.

Rural Prosperity Nebraska worked with the College of Architecture to 
bring a multidisciplinary team of 21 students to Kimball to help 
develop ideas for downtown revitalization, recreation, housing, and 
other quality-of-life needs. The fourth-year Collaborate Studio 
included students from architecture, interior design, and landscape 
architecture working together. The students engaged stakeholders in 
an activity to consider the needs of Kimball's current residents as well 
as the amenities that might retain new residents coming to the area 
for the Clean Harbors expansion and missile project. The class is 
developing a report to present to the community.

86
BeefWatch podcasts 

reached area producers and 
listeners around the world.
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We are enhancing the 
lives of youth and 
adults in Kimball and 
Banner Counties by 
bringing UNL resources 
to the community. 
Research-based 
information and 
learning experiences 
provide the knowledge 
needed to make 
effective decisions, 
develop life skills, and 
improve quality of life.

397
youth participated in 4-H 
and youth development 

programs in the counties.

67%
of youth in the counties 

participated in a 4-H related 
activity in 2024.




